
Arch Petroleum Inc. 

February 22, 2006 

Ms Gail MacQuesten 
New Mexico Oil Conservation Division 
1220 South St. Francis Drive 
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505 

Re: Agreed Compliance Order 

Dear Ms MacQuesten: 

Please find attached Arch Petroleum Inc.'s list of noncompliant wells and the operations 
that have been done to bring these wells back into compliance. According to our records 
the Bertie Whitmire #9 well (30-025-20686) is the only well left on the noncompliant list. 
This well will be returned to production, or TA status will be requested before the April 
30, 2006 deadline. 

If you have any questions, please feel free to call. My number is (432)685-8100. 

Sincerely, 

Cathy Wright 
Sr. Engineering Tech 
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Attachment 

PO. Box 10340 MIDLAND,TEXAS 79702 (915) 685-8100 
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